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CONCERNING THE ANNUAL MEETINO 

In the last several issues or EBBA NEWS, your attention has been 
called to the Annual Meeting of the Eastern Bird-Banding Association 
which will be held in Baltimore, Maryland, Saturday and Sunday, April 
3 and 4. Your officers hope that you will be able to be there. 

At the moment, final plans for the meeting are not available, 
although it is hoped that the January-February issue which should 
reach you about Marcn 15th at the latest will contain complete infor­
mation. However, President Raymond Middleton writes to say that there 
will be a meeting of the Council at 9:30 Saturday morning, an hour 
before the stated program which will begin at 10:30. Since the task of 
writing to each of the nine council members and three other officers 
is rather time consuming, he hopes that this will serve as notice to 
those concerned. 

* 
NOTES FROM THE EDITOR 

In response to the requests in the last two issues of EBBA NEWS, 
your Editor has received an encouraging number of contributions. Even 
so, it would be desirable to build up even a greater backlog than 
currently exists, since actually we are trying to catch up with the 
calendar and get back on a current basis. Thanks to the members whose 
contributions will appear in the next few issues, this now seems to be 
feasible. We are especially in need of longer articles representing 
more serious studies of various problems. 

Thanks to a substantial increase both in the number of members 
and in the ranks of thosewho have taken out sustaining memberships, 
we are able to have EBBA NEUS, beginning with this issue, reproduced by. 
the photo-offset process rather than by mimeographing. This will enable 
us to use not only line drawings but also photographs, provided the 
latter are glossy prints with reasonably sharp contrast. The cover of 
the last two issues was produced by the photo-offset process, and this 
same cover will be used through the March-April issue, after which it 
will be altered to show the new officers and council members. 

One problem which has vexed the Editor for some time is that 




